Garcia, Daniela

From: Garcia, Daniela

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 11:36 AM
To: Jessica.Lopez@energy.ca.gov
Cc: Bo White; Marc Esser

Subject: Tub Spouts

Hi Jessica,

| wanted to let you know that Ed Osann from NRDC reached out to us offering to facilitate some lab work. Being
that this is a new project for us | wanted to get your thoughts on NRDC’s involvement and if it’s too early to be sharing
notes and strategy at this point.

Thank You,

Daniela Garcia

SoCalGas Customer Programs

Project Manager — Building Codes and Appliance Standards
555 W. 5% Street, Los Angeles, CA 90013 | ML: GT19A6
Office: 213-244-4361 | Mobile: 951-847-1022
DGarcia3@semprautilities.com



